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Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 11:01 AM 

To:— associate2@hppoa.net 

Subject: HPPOA Discussion 

Dear Hawaiian Paradise Park Owner's Association, 

Thank you for meeting with our U.S. Postal Service Hawaii leadership team today to discuss mail delivery to 

your Hawaiian Paradise Park community. 

Per our ongoing discussion, and according to the Postal Operations Manual (63 1.24) ' .centralized delivery is 

the preferred mode for new or extended business or residential delivery points... The mail receptacle and 

location of the delivery point(s) are approved by local postal officials in advance.. .0ptions and requirements 

for modes of delivery are directed by the Postal Service." 

As it applies it HPP, we will approve mail delivery to Cluster Box Units (CBUs) and parcel lockers at the 4-5 

mutually agreed upon centralized locations within your community. We will not approve delivery to individual 

homes within HPP. 

Maintaining or expanding delivery to CBUs and parcel lockers at their currently scattered roadside locations is 

also not an option, due to concerns about accessibility and the safety of our postal delivery personnel. 

At this point, we await word from you that the agreed upon CBU locations have been graded and concrete pads 

have been completed, per the plans that you have shared with us. Once those steps are complete, we will 

proceed with the installation of the CBUs at those locations. 

We look forward to working with you on the completion of this mail delivery project. 

Mahalo, 

 

Manager Operations Integration 

Hawaii District 

us s. ov 


